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REGIONAL COUNCIL 

APRIL 27, 2023 
 

Subject:  Men's Emergency and Transitional Housing Proposal in the Town of Aurora 

Spokesperson:  Len Bulmer and Kathy Kantel  

Name of Group or person(s) being represented (if applicable):  N/A 
 

Brief summary of issue or purpose of deputation: 

Aurora Council did not vote to accept the rezoning application for this proposal after a public 

meeting rife with classic NIMBY comments but rather voted to hold another public meeting. 

As a result the Town has received a stern letter from the Ontario Human Rights 

Commissioner warning Council against "people zoning". We are asking Regional Council to 

use all avenues to ensure this project proceeds. 


